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Respected Sir's

I Nikhil Limaye is sending you following suggestions regarding the Tariff issues for Broadcasting and Cable
services.

Please find below my suggestions,

-SD/HD channels having same MRP, they have different clarity features hence shouldn't be at same MRP

-SD/HD feeds have different programmes at times by sports broadcaster, movies etc, thus people can't
afford both as it makes their packages costly. Same programmes should be available on both feeds.

- Solo cable operators allowed in one area, which shouldn't be the case. If DTH operators are allowed
everywhere, then why not t multiple Cable operators.

-Scrapping of NCF charges.

-When broadcaster updates their packages or reduction in ala carte channel pricing DTH & cable operators
don't automatically offer those. After many months too they aren't available. This is a loss for customer. 

-Cable operators providing only their packages and not broadcasters packages, this is should not happen.

-During monsoon season, DTH signals are off, thus public are without TV for 2-3 hours, DTH operators
should improve their technology.

-No Lock in period of Channels should be allowed either in packages or ala-carte channels. 

Thanks & Regards,
Nikhil Limaye


